
 

At Weelsby Academy we teach early reading and phonics using Read Write Inc 

(RWI). Children in Reception to Year 2 have daily phonics lessons. 

There are videos on YouTube to help you support at home.  

 

 

 

In Reception they are 

learning to recognise and 

say the first few sounds as 

well as learning to write 

them.  

The children learn to Fred Talk (say each sound), then blend them 

together to make the word.  



In Year 1 and 2 the children are practising their blending and learning some of 

the trickier sounds. 

The children are working hard to improve their fluency—reading in a story 

telling voice at a good speed and their understanding (comprehension) of 

what they are reading.  

 

We will be arranging a parents meeting to help you help your child at home so 

please look out for a letter with the dates and details. 

If you want any advice, please speak to your child's class teacher or Mrs 

McCall. 


